
ROSS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS SPECIAL MEETING 
January 16, 2025 

 
 
 
The Ross Township Supervisors’ Meeting was called to order on January 16, 2025, at 12:00pm by 
James Zahoroiko.  
 
In attendance were Chairman James Zahoroiko, Vice Chairman David Shay, Carolyn Hoos, Melissa 
Monaco, and Dan Saunders. The meeting was held at the Ross Township Municipal Building. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
A motion was made by Vice Chairman Dave Shay to grant extension for Catherine Andrew Plan, 
seconded by Chairman James Zahoroiko and carried.   
 
There being no further business and the meeting adjourned at 12:02PM.  
 
Carolyn Hoos 
Secretary 
 


